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      Brigadoon of Clearwater Newsletter #5  

                                

     We are striving to improve Brigadoon 

This is a newsletter from your Brigadoon board                                                                                                                                       

by Brian Smith March 2019 

                                                      This Issue focuses on several important reminders 

 

Board of directors  

 

    Your management company:  KW Property Management  located at 2963 Gulf to Bay Blvd  Suite 265,    

    Clearwater FL 33759   (813-448-3981) 

    District manager:   Robert Barnes,    Property manager:  Nicole Allard    

 

    Board members:  

    President:  Dan Hickman,  Vice President: Todd Horton,  Treasurer: Orchideja Trajanoski,  Secretary: Tom Tully  

    Directors:  Diane Achinelli,   Kelly French,  Wallace Lear,   Gale Pollack   &  Brian Smith. 

 

Important Notes & Reminders  

 
1.  Brigadoon’s revitalized Declaration of Covenants & Restrictions has been officially registered with 
      Pinellas County. 
     The next step in this process would be to reduce the quorum required to make amendments to this 
     document in order to make the necessary changes to bring it up to date.. 
2.  A notice is being sent to all residents explaining the vehicle towing process in force at Brigadoon.  
3.  Building Architecture: 
     Contact the Management company for the correct type & color of paint, shingles, drip edges, gutters 
     & downspouts that have been approved. 
4. Brigadoon’s Block Party is on Saturday March 30 next to the pool. 
    If you would like to help out with the Block Party please advise one of the board members. 

     

Don’t forget to visit our Website or to check us out on Facebook 

 

     Please visit …… our Website             BrigadoonofClearwater.com                 

                                 our Facebook page  Brigadoon Homeowners Association    

     We can also be found on the neighborhood website Nextdoor.com under Brigadoon of Clearwater    

 

       

 

https://www.facebook.com/1034507666602210/photos/1087213414664968/

